
From: Peggy Brown
To: Melissa Anderson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 16 Feb 2023 Public Hearing re: Signage
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:28:55 AM

Dear Ms Anderson - I do not know the details of this proposed amendment, but if it is in any
way regarding political signage, (as in, eg, vote for so-and-so for Senate), I hope it will NOT
be allowed.  But if it is allowed, then at least be sure to impose (and follow through on) a hefty
fine for failure to remove the signage promptly.  They are eyesores at best.

"The proposed Code Amendment would amend Title 21, Chapter 26, Signage and Outdoor
Advertising, Section 8, Temporary Signs, of the Sandy Land Development Code. The purpose
of the code amendment is to allow temporary signs on fences on private property in residential
zones, where it is currently not permitted."   

Thank-you,
Peggy Brown, Sandy Resident
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